Dobrý den! I have not been asked for a financial contribution to the production and mailing costs of receiving your newsletter for some time and would like to do so in view of all the improvements you have made, including an excellent website. If there is a form to complete and return, or alternatively a bank transfer payment method, I should be grateful for a copy/details. Although I do not come along to events, I do hear from others about Velehrad developments and am pleased to see how things are going since the passing of Otec Lang. As one of his 'children', I have happy teenage memories of Sunday afternoons spent at Velehrad, before August 1968! These days I am making the most of early retirement - travelling and enjoying time with my husband and friends plus seeing friends and family in Prague/CR. Long may it last! With very best wishes to you all,

Maria Hughes

<u>Děkujeme manažerům Velehradu za jejich pohostinnost</u>: Vážená paní Mullerova, rád bych Vám touto cestou zpětně poděkoval za poskytnuté ubytování i pomoc při mém pobytu v Londýně. Sice to vypadá, že jsem si z Londýna přívezl, kromě zážitků i prasečí chřipku, kterou právě prodělávám - to ale ovšem nemění nic na faktu, že jsem si to výborně užil, získal cenné zkušennosti a nádherné vzpomínky. Doufám, že se opět někdy shledáme. S přáním pěkného dne a pozdravem Jiří Heger v.r.